
 

To Learn Love 
To Learn Wisdom 
The Way We Are 

57 Pine Ave, Melville, Hamilton 3206, New Zealand . info@stpius.school.nz, www.stpius.school.nz  Ph 07 843-6554 

Newsletter #8 

Principal’s Message 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

 

Reminder: Reports will go out tomorrow and they will state what year your child will be in for next 

year. Also included will be a separate sheet with the class levels and names of the classes for next year, 

and a letter detailing how to order your stationery online.  The link for stationery is on the next page. week.   

 

End of Year activities—please note the times, as they are different from other years. 

Excellence and Diligence Awards    14th December  1.30pm  in the Church 

Final Mass /Prizegiving     15th December 1.00pm. 

School finishes      16th December Midday. 

 

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 

 

 

God our Father, we thank you 

for this time of joyful waiting. 

May the hope and joy of this 

season fill our hearts and make 

us living signs of your love for 

a world that hungers for your 

peace. We make this prayer to 

you through Christ our Lord.  

Thursday 10th December 2020 



 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

December 

6th Jecson (Pohutukawa) 

9th Dennan (Kahikatea) 

Happy birthday to everyone having birthdays 

over the Christmas Holidays.   

Term 1—3rd February—16th April 

Term 2—3rd May—9th July 

Term 3—26th July—1st October 

Term 4 18th October—15th or 16th  December or 
you can click HERE to view our school calendar 

STATIONERY for 2021  

for  years 1—8 

 

Is online. Once you know your 

child’s new class, please click on 

the following link. . 

https://www.myschool.co.nz/

spxcmelville  

(Please Note: we do not sell  

stationery at the school) 

are just about here again!!!!  

Click on the following link to see 
what holiday programmes are 

available  

http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/

file_sets/20-school-holiday-

programmes  

Or you can go to our website—
www.stpius.school.nz and click 
on School Holiday Programmes.  

ALL Library Books 

need to be returned 

Preparations for the 2021 Sacramental programme have begun and we are now taking registrations of inter-
est for the programme.  
Classes are being planned to start in Term 1 with the Sacraments being received in Term 2.  
To register your interest please email the Sacramental Programme team 
at sacramentalprogrammespx@gmail.com. 

Enrolment forms will be available early Term 1 both from the school and from in the church foyer.  
Receiving the sacraments of initiation is an important time in a child’s life, and we are most privileged to 

help you prepare your child for these momentous occasions. 

Summer Camp for Girls 

From January 19-22 2021 MiCamp Taupo 

will be transformed into a Medieval 

Kingdom. Are you of noble heart? Are you 

of sharp mind? Are you prepared to play 

your part in an epic quest, the likes of 

which has never been seen before? Then 

sign up for the Medieval Summer Camp 

at rimbrook.org/camp.     
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